
 

 

BLACKFRIARS BRIDGE FORESHORE 
PILE REMOVAL – 2024 

Work on the new super sewer at Tideway’s Blackfriars Bridge Foreshore site has progressed well 
this year and we are now in a position to start removing the piles from the western cofferdam. This 
is the temporary area of land that was built into the river that has allowed construction to take 
place. The area of piles we need to remove is shown in the aerial photograph - the L-shaped 
section below, between the two white cranes.  
 

 
 
We aim to start pulling piles in the western cofferdam in the week commencing Monday, 29 April. 
 
Works will take place during core hours – Monday to Friday (08:00-18:00) and Saturday (08:00-
13:00). There will be no Sunday working. 
 
While these works are tidal, we will make every effort to use City Hours. Whenever possible, noisy 
working hours will be restricted to: 08:00 to 10:00; Midday to 14:00 and 16:00 to 18:00 
 
We will not be working on the two bank holidays in May (Mondays, 6th & 27th) 
 
We will be using the vibratory-hammer method to extract the piles. Noise and vibration levels will 
be monitored throughout the works. All extracted materials will be removed by barge. 
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We aim to complete the extraction works by the end of July 2024. We will keep you updated as we 
progress and of any issues which may prolong the extraction works. We will also issue a weekly 
update to keep you notified about the predicted noisy times the following week. 
 
Independent Compensation Panel 
 
If you feel you may be affected by any of Tideway’s work, including these activities, or require any 
further information, please contact the Tideway 24hr Helpdesk on 08000 308080 or 
helpdesk@tideway.london - to discuss the support available through the Independent 
Compensation Panel process. More information is available here - Independent Compensation 
Panel (ICP). 
 
If you have any questions about this work, or require further information, please contact the 
Tideway Helpdesk on 08000 308080 or helpdesk@tideway.london. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Indicative image of the Bazalgette Embankment 

Working Hours:  

• 8am to 6pm Monday - Friday 
8am to 1pm Saturday 

• Regular breaks will be taken 
What to expect:  

• Use of a vibration hammer to extract piles 
from the riverbed 
 

What we will do:  

• Continue to monitor noise and 
vibration levels 

• Inform you of upcoming works and 
any changes to the schedule 
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